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Diary Dates 
June 

14th Non-Uniform – raising 

funds for Skipathon 

19-23rd National Cricket Week 

20th  Summer Fayre Meeting 

– 2.45 pm 

21st  New Reception 

transition morning 

22nd New Reception 

transition morning 

‘Bump-up Day’ 

New Parents’ 

Information Evening 

5.45pm 

Country Dancing 

Festival @ Speech 

House. Dances start at 

6.30pm 

27th  Sports Day – Juniors AM            

                      Infants PM 

July 

7th  Summer Fayre 6pm-

8pm 

12th  Swimming Gala 

17th  Leavers’ Production  

1.30 

18th  Leavers’ Production  

6pm 

 

 

 

Skipathon/Non-uniform 
Next Wednesday, the children in Class 1 and 2 will be taking part 

in a ‘Skipathon’ to raise money for the British Heart Foundation.  To 

support this great cause, children across the school are invited to 

come to school wearing non-uniform in return for a donation of £1 

per family.  

Pre-School/School Summer Fayre 
Many thanks to the parents who attended the planning meeting 

for the Summer fayre.  We have a lovely evening planned for 

Friday 7th July – if you are able to help out on the night, either 

setting up, running a stall or helping to clear away, please let us 

know by popping into the office and adding your name to the list.  

Watches 
As you know, we now ask the children in Years 3-6 to wear an 

analogue watch to school as part of their uniform.  If you require a 

replacement for the watch provided at the start of the year, they 

are available in the office priced at £4. 

Christmas Shoebox Appeal 
During June, we will be collecting summer hats/sunglasses. As 

usual, please pop any donated items in to the school office.  

Thank you. 

Mystery Donator! 
Thank you to the kind person who sent us some Sainsburys 

vouchers in the post – we really appreciated them! 

It was with great sadness that we heard of the death of     

Mr Evans.  Along with his wife, he made such a great 

contribution to the life of our school, helping out with our 

Forest School sessions.  We send our condolences and our 

thoughts to the whole family. 
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E-Safety Top Tip: 

Did you know that if you or your child posts a picture onto a 

social media site whilst your location is switched on, it is possible 

for someone to use the geotag embedded into the picture to 

find the location of where it was taken. 

Steam Mills Superstars! 
Pre-School  Logan and Willow-Grace      

Class 1  Jenson, Riley and Georgia    

Class 2  Sam, Mia-Rae and Jacob 

Class 3  Kassie and Leisha      

Class 4   Aine and Jude 
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